From: Hill, Shannon

To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Request for hard copies for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project)
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 1:28:16 PM

From: Karl Heisler <KHeisler@esassoc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:24 AM

To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Elliott Schwimmer <ESchwimmer@esassoc.com>;
Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>; Linda S. Peters <lspeters@esassoc.com>; Meryka Dirks
<mdirks@esassoc.com>

Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>

Subject: RE: Request for hard copies for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project)

[External Email]

Got it; thanks.

Karl F. Heisler

ESA | Environmental Science Associates

Note that | am working remotely — call or text my mobile at (415) 377-5303.
550 Kearny Street, Suite 800

San Francisco, CA 94108-2512

phn 415.896.5900 | fax 415.896.0332

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:50 AM

To: Elliott Schwimmer <ESchwimmer@esassoc.com>; Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>;
Linda S. Peters <|speters@esassoc.com>; Meryka Dirks <MDirks@esassoc.com>

Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>; Karl Heisler <KHeisler@esassoc.com>
Subject: FW: Request for hard copies for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project)

Hi All,

| see that Karl is off this week, so I'm sending the request for a hard copy below to the rest of the
team.

Thanks!

Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872



From: Shelley Giles_

Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 7:02 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Request for hard copies for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project)

[External Email]

This is a request for hard copy of EIR for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google
Project)

Thank You.

Shelley Giles

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.





